
Turkey donates to ACS

As a result of the successful conversations held between the Association of Caribbean States through
the Directorate of Cooperation and Resource Mobilisation and the Government of the  Republic of
Turkey through Ambassador H.E. Bengü Yiğitgüden since 2020, a donation has been received which
will allow for the strengthening of the institutional framework and administrative processes of the
Secretariat in the near future. The ACS wants to thank the Government of Turkey for this important
contribution.


